NO.1:

## BEGINNING AG. IN

As the new trimester begins we extend to all new faculty members a sincere word of greeting. This first issue of the Faculty Dulletin will offer several items for your guidance and will serve to remind those who are continuing their service. The Faculty Bulletin is a service-information sheet carrying announcements, instructions, notices. It is issued through the Registrar's Office, although it is to be used by all administrative officers and faculty members. Usually the Faculty Bulletin will be issued each Thursday. This issue is one day behind schedule on a count of the rush of registration.

# COUNTING NOSES

These figures are not for publication, but you may be interested in the fact that the two days of registration, November 1 and 2, recorded approximately 1000 day school student registration including Navy V-12 men. Evening College figures are not ready for report just at this time. Thank you for your valient help.

# TICKET-TAPERS

All faculty members are to make sure that for every student in class a "Class Admission Card" stamped "Paid" by the Business Office is in the hand of the teacher. Where you discover a student without this ticket of admission send him after class to the Business Office. Beginning monday, November 6, no student is to be retained in class without this ticket of admission. This is exceedingly important.

These "Class Admission Cards" are to be retained by the teacher, absences are to be recorded thereon, and the cards are to be turned in for recording in the Registrar's Office at mid-trimester, and again at the close of the trimester.

### WHERE TO GO

Several adjustments have been made in class rooms to meet overflowing class problems. These changes will be cheerfully made in the Registrar's Office. In no instance is a class to change location from the original assignment without clearing through the Registrar's Office.

### BRITE CHAPEL

Every Vednesday, except the first, Chapel Services will be held in Brite College of the Bible at 11:00 A.M. All members of the faculty are invited. Those teaching classes in Religion will be in regular attendance. This Chapel is for both undergraduate and graduate ministerial students.

THESE FOOTFALL BOYS ARE MAKING THE TRIP TO SAVANNAH, GA.

Rogers, Randall
Jackson, Ransom
Mason, Jesse
Hadaway, John
Cox, Norman
Defibaugh, Carl
Ruff, Bob
Roberts, Wayne
Chronister, Zeke
Mullins, Harry
Gibson, Merle
Bushman, Bob
Flowers, Clyde
Rose, Henry
Murphy, Jack
Cooke, John
Short, Bernard
Gallagher, Lee
Smith, Herman
Cohagen, Arvol
Cooper, James
Pannill, Bill
Kohler, Hugh
Geib, Lick.